Envirofit

New solutions to global challenges

Mission
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Envirofit develops and disseminates products and services that address major environmental problems in the developing world. Established as a U.S. tax-exempt corporation, Envirofit utilizes initial donations and institutional support to fund product development and early stage product commercialization, and then uses operating income to develop and expand its businesses. Envirofit’s goal is thus to build and operate self-sustaining businesses as an entrepreneurial, commercially-driven, independent, non-profit organization.

Background
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Envirofit developed from research work undertaken at the Colorado State University Engines and Energy Conversion Laboratory (“EECL”), a world leader in designing energy efficient, low emissions engines. The Director of the EECL had worked extensively with the natural gas pipeline industry to retrofit its large two-stroke engines as a means of reducing operating cost and emissions, and in 2001 was involved in the design of a direct injection retrofit kit for two-stroke snowmobiles. That research eventually evolved to consider the feasibility of a direct injection retrofit for a third world application. EECL was soon contacted by an Asian Non-Governmental Organization (NGO) regarding its potential application to the rampant two-stroke pollution problems in the Philippines. Several months later, Professors from EECL and Colorado State University College of Business agreed to jointly supervise a graduate student team investigating the feasibility of taking the demonstration kit developed at EECL and commercializing it into a sustainable business. That exercise led the formation of Envirofit in October, 2003. Subsequent, substantial funding from the Bohemian Foundation allowed Envirofit to undertake extensive product development and field testing, then to commercialize its initial retrofit kit.

Vigan Project Proposed Scope
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Envirofit’s VTRP proposes to commercially introduce our two-stroke engine retrofit kit into the Vigan market, and over the course of 12 months to retrofit all 3,000 of the two-stroke engine tricycle taxis operating in Vigan City. The VRTP also plans to incorporate noise reduction measures into the installation of the retrofit kit. Finally, a combination of emissions, roadside, and ambient air quality testing will quantify the resulting improvement to Vigan’s environmental conditions.

